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   Wasa Lions held their annual Community Christmas party on Dec. 2. It was a “sold out” event. 

The 200 people who attended enjoyed a fabulous meal, participated in a huge raffle and then danced 

away the night to the sounds of “Valley Forged”, a live band from Canal Flats. The event raised over 

$9000 for the club.   

I personally had the opportunity to attend along with my wife Donna, Claude & Raylene Oram from 

Lake Windermere Lions and some friends. I can say that a fantastic job was done by the club, who once 

again hosted a memorable community event. Well Done!! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

      The Lake Windermere District Lions supported the Columbia Valley Food Bank and Christmas Bureau once  

      again this year. Lion Frank Carr presented the club’s cheque to Janice Freadrich of the Christmas Bureau

 



The Christmas Bureau supplies Christmas gifts and grocery cards to people in need. They only need to apply, not 

qualify. They have a distribution day where people can come and pick up these packages.  They also do angel tree gifts 

and individuals within the community can sponsor a family. 

 

 

    

 Lion Ken Bech presented the club’s cheque to Doug Leibel of the Food Bank 

               

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL LIONS IN E10 

 

 

 

 Harold Hazelaar, 

 Zone Chairman MD19 – E10 

         


